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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Editor In – Chief Mr. Sergio E. P. Gonçalves, 
We would appreciate if you could please consider our attached article entitled “Comparison of different final irrigant agitation techniques for the removal of Enterococcus faecalis biofilms from root canals: an in vitro study” for possible publication in the Operative Dentistry. 
We propose the following reviewers for this manuscript:



Looking forward to hearing from you soon.

Kind Regards


	Huseyin Gurkan Gunec
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